
 

 

 
April 25, 2022 
 
 
Dr. Lesley Brown  
President  
Yukon University  
 
Dear Lesley: 
 
Congratulations on your appointment as President of Yukon University.  
 
I am looking forward to working with you as part of the BCAIU group.  
 
NVIT and Yukon University have a long standing relationship as we continue to address the Post-
Secondary educational needs of Indigenous students. I look forward to continuing to build on 
that already strong partnership that has been established.  
 
Congrats again. 

 
Ken Tourand 
President 
NVIT  
 
 


